Christine Ong

To: all.families@stpaulschool.ca

Cc: staff@stpaulschool.ca; St. Paul Parish Richmond

Subject: Thursday Letter



Dear Parents.

Tomorrow morning we invite all our parents, grandparents, and caregivers to an appreciation breakfast in the gym. (Adults only please...students will be supervised outside on the playground.) It's our turn to show you how much we appreciate all you do for our school. Then stick around and watch the craziness with our Fun Day! We have a number of activities next week to wrap up our year, so be sure to read the details below.

Yours in faith,

Maureen Moorehead Principal



"God wants you to be signs of his merciful love for our time." Pope Francis.



<u>Fun Day/Appreciation Breakfast</u> – Tomorrow! Parents are invited to attend the appreciation breakfast at 8:15 am, so the school staff can thank you for all you do for our school.

No more hot lunches this year. Please make sure your child has a lunch from home on Monday, June 25th.

Primary Picnic – Monday, June 25th, at Garden City Park.

<u>Last School Mass</u> – <u>TUESDAY</u> June 26th – 11:00 am in the church. Come and say farewell to our Gr. 7 students.

Gr. 7 Farewell Celebration – Evening of June 26th. For Gr. 7 students and their families only.

<u>Intermediate Year End Celebration at Watermania</u> – Wednesday, June 27th. Parents are to bring their children DIRECTLY to Watermania as per the assigned time. Pick up at Watermania by 1:15pm. Please be prompt.

Last school assembly - THURSDAY, June 28th. Gr. 5 & 2 to lead. 9:00 am in the gym.

Noon Dismissal and Last Day of School - Thursday, June 28th.

